

Delivering outstanding Social, Moral, Spiritual & Cultural learning.

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you already know we are having a concert on Friday 5^{th} September and there are 2 shows. 2pm in Whittingham Memorial Hall and 3.30pm in Whittingham Memorial Hall.

Please note school aged children are expected to stay for the slightly later session so the children will be kept in school for the second concerts start time of 3.30pm so please do not come to pick your child up at 3.15pm

Today all the children have been working with our 'PopUK' on a very exciting project, culminating in a recording of the school's very own pop music album!

The project will involve the children learning seven songs and participating in a professional recording session. They will have the exciting opportunity to perform the songs in two concerts held at 2pm and 3.30pm.

The concerts will be a wonderful celebration of the children's achievements and are a perfect event to launch their unique album to parents and members of the community!

We would be delighted for as many people as possible to attend as it will be a unique, memorable experience for the children and for you too!

The recording will be available to stream via the PopUK website for free. PopUK will also be selling merchandise at the concert. These include wristbands (£1.50), badges (£1), t-shirts (£12) and pencils (£1.50).

If you are unable to have your child attend the 3.30pm concert it is vital that you let me know before Friday as each child's participation is vital and there are speaking parts we need to give out to the children who can attend both performances.

Thank you for your support and here's to an enjoyable start to the term. Belinda Athey - Headteacher

"PopUK is an inspirational project - I have invited them into our school three times!"

Bernadette Hunter - President NAHT

"PopUK is a highly imaginative project bringing schools and communities together"

Rt Hon Hazel Blears MP